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August 2025

Dear Parent(s),

During the 2025-2026 school year we will have a number of events that
require students fo be in the adjacent parks (i.e.: sports, practices, plays etc.).
These events will always be well supervised.

We are asking you to give your permission for your child fo participate in
these events for the 2025 - 2026 school year.

I give permission for my child(ren) to participate in activities in the adjacent
parks.

Yes No

Child's name Parent's name

Parent's signature
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